
The Department of Multimedia and Mass Communication. 

May I Help You? - 18th-20th December, 2023. 

The FY, SY, TY students of BAMMC took part in the May I Help You initiative to help the 

faculty have a smooth procedure of collection of admission forms. 
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SY volunteers of May I Help You helping the students with the arrangements of their 

documents. 
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The MIHY volunteers helping the faculty incharge with the collection of admission 

forms 
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MIHY volunteers ensuring a smooth procedure for the collection of the documents. 

 

 

Asst. Prof. Preethi Rao 

(BAMMC Coordinator) 


